
 

 

 
Draft Proposal Urban Water Supplier Monthly  

Water Conservation Reports 

Please join State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) staff for a 
conference call on a draft proposal to require urban water suppliers to submit monthly 
monitoring reports on potable water production. State Water Board staff will present 
information on the proposal, which modifies the current voluntary reporting, and 
considers changing data needs as the state moves toward a water efficiency approach. 
Staff will solicit input, and answer questions. 

Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2019  
 

Time: 10:00 am to 11:00 am 
 

Call in (866) 233-3841, Participant Code: 470408 (An operator will assist with 

the Q&A portion of the meeting.  There is no registration for this meeting.)   
 
Handout:  Material related for this meeting will be available on the Conservation 
Portal prior to the meeting (see “What’s New” Section).              

 

General Meeting Objective: 
Stakeholders understand the draft proposal to require urban water suppliers to submit 
monthly monitoring reports on potable water production and provide input on the 
proposal.  
 

Agenda:  
10:00 to 10:15  Welcome by Board Staff and review of the proposal (see handout) 

10:15 to 11:00 Questions from participants with responses by Board staff 

Wrap up and next steps  
 
   Adjourn  
 
 

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/conservation_portal/
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/conservation_portal/
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Background 
The State Water Board adopted a drought emergency water conservation regulation in 
July 2014. The regulation required the state’s larger urban water suppliers (those with 
more than 3,000 connections) to report to the Board monthly. Reporting was required 
until the emergency regulation expired in November 2017, and has continued on a 
voluntary basis since then. The reports include information on residential gallons per 
capita daily water use, total potable water production, measures implemented to 
conserve water and improve efficiency, and local enforcement actions. 

In May 2018, Governor Brown signed new water efficiency legislation (Senate Bill 606 
and Assembly Bill 1668). The new law creates water use efficiency standards and 
provides the State Water Board the authority to require monthly reporting that is 
currently voluntary. 

 
Additional Information 
To receive notifications on the process to adopt regulations and opportunities for public 
comment, sign up for the “Water Conservation Regulations” email distribution list. 

Contact 
Kathy Frevert at Kathy.Frevert@waterboards.ca.gov. Phone 916-322-5274. 

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/conservation_portal/california_statutes.html#h20_conserv_drought_planning
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/conservation_portal/#subscrib
mailto:Kathy.Frevert@waterboards.ca.gov



